In light of the institution's recent cancellation of all face-to-face classes due to the spread of COVID19,
there are a few things that you should aware of as we work through this period with the hopes of
moving back to the residential, educational experience as you know it soon. Students are encouraged to
visit the COVID19 Q&A web page often for updates and other important information.

Academics

1.

All on-campus classes will be transitioned to online and accessible beginning Thursday, March
19th,

The last day to withdraw has been extended until Monday, March 23", Students should work
with their advisors and the Office of Academic Records (x. 5530).

Advising for the upcoming Fall 2020 registration period will continue as scheduled. Students
should connect with their academic advisor for more information.

To access online classes, students should log in to Canvas via View Canvas Courses on the
Student tab in mySWU or at swu.instructure.com (SWU login credentials required).

Ongoing academic support will be provided through the Student Success Center (x. 5082), TRiO
(x. 5126), Library (x. 5060), Academic Success & Community Engagement for Athletes (x. 5043),
PASS, and more for students seeking support in their studies and navigating Canvas. Support
resources are also provided within Canvas (under Resources; bottom, left navigation) for
students who have questions about Canvas or Turnitin, as well as access to the online chaplain,
tech support, library, and career services.

Students should immediately connect with faculty if they encounter issues with their studies.
Doing this will allow the instructor to work out a plan with the student to ensure their continued
success in the course.

A chat feature has been added to the Student tab in mySWU for on-campus students who have
guestions or issues regarding the move of face-to-face classes online.




